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Help Us To Help You
We want to deliver a high quality, responsive, safe, caring service for all our patients and in order to provide this we need your help and consideration. 

Urgent Surgery 9 -10am

We would like to remind all patients that these surgeries are only for urgent problems which need to be seen on the day.
If your problem is not acute, please book an appointment with a doctor at another time. We can provide more appointments if less people attend Urgent Surgery.
Our receptionists can help guide you to the most appropriate appointment. Many procedures and checks can be booked with our Health Care Assistant and our Practice Nurses. 
Online Services
We offer an increasing number of online services for your convenience – please ask for login details to Patient Access from where you can book appointments, check medical records and order medication. This is a safe and efficient way to handle your requests and allows our receptionists to attend to urgent matters more quickly.
Medication Requests
Patients must allow 48 hours after ordering a repeat prescription before it will be ready for collection. Please plan ahead for your repeat medication so that we can ensure we have your complete order ready after two working days.

When a doctor has prescribed medication for an acute condition after a consultation we will always endeavour to provide this at the time. 

 We have a small, busy dispensary and it is not safe to rush the dispensing of drugs. Please do not put pressure on staff to breach the 48 hours turnaround time.
Deliveries
We offer a prescription delivery service, currently we deliver across our practice area on a Wednesday.  Please ask if you would like your medication delivered to you. If you pay for your prescriptions or are exempt from payment please contact us to make arrangements for payment or to verify and record your exemption entitlement.
Flu Vaccinations
If you are eligible for a seasonal influenza vaccination and you have been unable to attend one of our ‘flu clinics, please contact us and book an appointment with our Healthcare Assistant. Home visits can be arranged for housebound patients. 
Private Letters 
The doctors have recognised an increase in requests from patients/relatives for letters to housing services, travel companies and other non-medical agencies. This is non- NHS work and is handled on a private basis. The doctors may agree to writing such letters where they feel it is appropriate. Fees are applicable. Requests for such letters should be made in writing, allowing at least a week for your request to be reviewed and processed.  
Staff news
We welcomed Cassie Crawford to the reception team in August. 

Dr Matt Barber will be leaving the practice in December. Dr Smith and Dr Hewson will be running additional clinics so that no consultation time will be lost. 
Medical Students
We currently have some final year medical students in practice. This is an important stage in their training and we enjoy having them working with us. We will inform you when students are present during surgeries. If you would prefer them not to take part in your consultation, please let the receptionist know.
Christmas Closing 
We will be closed on the Bank Holidays over the Christmas break: Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th December and Monday 2nd January. Please allow extra time when you order medication over this period.
Protected Learning Time and Holidays
Please note that the surgery will be closed from 1pm on the dates below. There will be no doctor or nurse cover at these times and telephone calls will be covered by the Out of Hours Service.

Wednesday 19th October 2016

Thursday 24th November 2016
Wednesday 25th January 

Thursday 16th February

Wednesday 22nd March

If you need medical assistance whilst we are closed, please phone 111.
In case of an emergency you should always call 999.
Tel: 016973 51207

www.kirkbridesurgery.org.uk
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